Friends of Brookvale Park Trustees report

During our 2017/18 year we held Open meetings and Trustee meetings simply to
inform all that we could not proceed with the building because of the bureaucracy
that has to be negotiated.

The frustrations of 2017 continued into 2018 with the realisation that the planning
permission would run out in March 2018. More expense and this time with additional
conditions with even more expense for a contamination report. Those hurdles
negotiated we were delighted to learn that our application for funding from HS2 had
been granted.

In August, we learned that the cost of utility installation had escalated, this despite
both water and electricity having previously been installed at the site.

Two of the Trustees, Samantha and Mike Godfrey, moved away and stepped down
in August and Kingstanding Regeneration Trust came alongside the Friends Group
and several of their group became Trustees for the Friends of Brookvale.



Friends Of Brookvale Park Accounts.
January 1st 2019 - 31st December 2019

Balance brou

ht forward: £3588.36

Date Expenditure |Credit Balance Transaction Details

18/01/19 £12.05 £3,600.41 Cheque Number 100135 Not Cashed.
26/02/19 £12.50 £3,587.91 Bank charges to stop cheque : 100138
26/02/19 £1,500.00 £2,087.91 Desk Study & Walk Over Survey
24/04/19 £10.00 £2,097.91 Open Spaces

10/05/19 £3,000.00 £5,097.91 Ward Committee

23/05/19 £10.00 £5,107.91 Open Spaces

29,0519 £2,760.00 £2,347.91 Birmingham Drains Services

09/08/19 £20.00 £2.367.91 Open Spaces.




